
Bro. JR & Mrs. Jenny McDonald 
Update letter 

 
 
 
Well, it’s been a while since our last update letter. I wanted to get you 
folks updated on our Adventures. We had a great summer full of 
Retreats, 6 weeks of Camps, along with being out several Sundays 
traveling and then home to help during the Camps & Retreats. We have 
been busy. Please don’t get me wrong, I’m not complaining at all, busy 
for Him is just fine.    Our health is doing great for 62 and 60 year old 
Senior Citizens. We are sure excited about this Fall and all God has for 
us!  
We do have a fairly full schedule this Fall but still have a few Sundays 
available. We have had the privilege to preach several Camp meetings, 
Missions Conferences, Special Sundays, Revivals and even Pulpit supply.  
Our greatest desire is to be profitable for the ministry God has allowed 
us to serve in!  
If you need us give us a call but more importantly, please pray for us 
that as we finish the course, we will keep the Faith.  
God is still changing lives here at Calvary!! Come and see what God is 
doing here and please pray as we continue to Throw a Rope of Hope to 
those in need! 
 
God Bless & Happy Trails 
 
Bro. JR & Mrs. Jenny 
 
 
P.S. We have posted our updated Itinerary! 


